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Weekly News –29rd March 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
Last term, all of Year 6 took part in a ‘hat day; to raise money for 
Shelter. We raised a fantastic total of £64.57. This week we received a 
letter from the charity thanking the children for their efforts- it means a 
lot to Shelter and the people they help. Well done to everyone who 
took part- you really have made a difference. 
 
After the Easter break, parents and carers are invited to attend a SATS 
talk on Tuesday 17th April at 8:45am. This will detail how the week 
works (timetable etc.) and what we will put in place to support the 
children. We hope many of you can attend so you have a better 
understanding to support all of the pupils. 
 
We have enjoyed our Easter bonnet making and parade today. It is 
great to see all the children release their creativity across the school. 
 
A big thank you to all the parents and carers for your continued 
support over the Spring term. Have a fantastic (and restful) break. We 
look forward to seeing everybody when we return for Summer. 
 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
Spellings- personal errors 
Pupils should select 10 words they have spelt incorrectly in the past/ choose 
words from the spelling lists they find tricky. 
 
Maths and English 
We are sending all pupils home with a folder including all of the assessments 
they have done this year. Children should go through all of the papers and 
have another go at the questions they didn’t get correct the first time. 
 
Please continue with any practice of maths and English over the break. Again we 
recommend www.myminimaths.co.uk and www.spellingframe.co.uk. Additionally, 
children should read as much as possible- please aid this with questioning to test their 

understanding. 
 
Please remember to bring the folders back to school on Monday 16th 
April as we will spend some time in class looking through these.. 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Monday 16th April 
Children back in school 

Tuesday 17th April 
SATS talk (8:45am) 

Monday 14th May- Thursday 
17th May 
SATS week 

 

Recommended 
Reads 

Wonder by RJ Palacio 

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 

 

 

http://www.myminimaths.co.uk/
http://www.spellingframe.co.uk/
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